

## REPUBLIC OF THE PHILIPPINES DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION LAND TRANSPORTATION OFFICE

East Avenue, Quezon City
E-mail Address: Itomailbox@lto.gov.ph • Website: www.lto.gov.ph

2:27 pm

07/12/22

## **MEMORANDUM**

TO

All Regional Directors

All Assistant Regional Directors

All Regional Operations Division Chiefs

All Employees Concerned

DATE

01 July 2022

SUBJECT

EXTENSION OF VALIDITY OF STUDENT - DRIVER'S PERMIT (SP),

DRIVER'S LICENSE (DL) AND CONDUCTOR'S LICENSE (CL) THAT

ARE DUE TO EXPIRE FROM JULY 01 - 31, 2022

To curb the transmission/spread of Covid-19 virus and ensure strict implementation and observance of social distancing and other health and sanitary protocols to protect the health and safety of our employees as well as clients in LTO, it is hereby directed that the validity of ALL Student-Driver's Permit (SP), Driver's Licenses (DL), Conductor's Licenses (CL) including medical certificates due to expire on the following months shall be extended:

EXPIRATION	EXTENDED VALIDITY
July 2022	30 September 2022

This Memorandum shall take effect immediately.

ROMEO G. VERA CRUZ

Officer in Charge
Office of the Assistant Secretary